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Ms. Barbara Elias

The National Security Archive

The George Washington University
Gelman Library, Suite 701

2130 H Street, NW

Washington, DC 20037

Dear Ms. Elias:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, dated August 13,
2003, for release of copies of our ten oldest open FOIA requests.

Responsive documents are releasable to you and are attached. Home addresses, email A
addresses and telephone numbers of third parties have been redacted to protect the personal
privacy of the requesters. Release would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal
privacy under Exemption 6 of the FOIA.

This partial denial is in accordance with Title 5, US Code, Section 552(b)(6), and
paragraph 3-200, Exemption 6, Army Regulation 25-55. It is made on behalf of Major General
Dorian T. Anderson, Commander, U.S. Total Army Personnel Command.

If you desire, you may appeal this partial denial within 60 days from the date of this
letter. An appeal, if any, must be sent to: Commander, U.S. Total Army Personnel Command,
Attention: TAPC-PAO, 200 Stovall Street, Alexandria, VA 22332-0404 to the Secretary of the
Army, Attention: Office of the General Counsel.

Sincerely,
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